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September 2018  
 Business Meeting  

The meeting was held on the 19th at Macedonia Church.  There were 37 members in 

attendance.  Carl Horn presided over the meeting.  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• Carl passed around a flyer about the High School Open on Lake Murray on October 13th.  

Details are available on the web flwfishing.com.     

• Sammy Crouch mentioned that he needs five more orders to be able to order the shirts.  

He also said to let him know if you want a club hat. 

• Paul Shockey was at the meeting and is doing better.  Alan North was also at the meeting.  

Wayne Fulmer is improving and is now able to feed himself with his left hand.  David 

Larrabee is recovering from his shoulder surgery.  Burl Fleming is doing well after his knee 

replacement. 

• Al Odom asked our blessing and lunch was served.   

• After lunch, T. J. from Cadence Fishing presented information on the history of Cadence 

and the purpose to get more kids involved in fishing.  Cadence products are available on 

line through Amazon.  He also made hats available.  Thirteen Cadence shirts were raffled 

off and there was a grand prize of a rod and reel which was won by Wayne Chester. 

• The drawing for our September tournament was accomplished.  There will be 17 boats 

and 33 members fishing from 7:00 to 2:00.  One angler was fishing alone.    

• Meeting was adjourned.   

 

Next meeting is on October 17th @ Macedonia Church. 
Menu will be country fried steak, rice & gravy, macaroni & cheese, green beans, rolls, & drink.   

Cost is $10.00. 
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Tournament Results  
Our September Tournament was held on the 20th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 33 members 

participated.  Seventeen boats departed at 7:00 on a on a wonderful morning with weigh-in 

scheduled for 2:00.  The results were only a little better than the last two tournaments. Only 29 

fish were caught at an approximate weight of 64 pounds.  There was one limit caught and there 

were two teams without fish and there were seven teams with one fish.  There was one dead fish. 

 

 

September Champions 
Ed Kelly and Marion Maner 

10.30 Pounds 

                   

September Big Fish 

Vinest Matte 

4.25 Pounds 

  

  Congratulations!!!  
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Tournament Director News 
 

Kevin Ormerod is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, 

give Kevin a call. 

 

The next Seniors Tournament is on  

October 18th.  Time will be announced. 
  

The October One-on-One will be held on the 11th   
                                                           Time will be announced. 

                    

                       August Tournament Results 
 

                                        First Place: Ed Kelly and Joe Abdalla, 5 fish,    

                                           14.45 pounds on top water baits. 

    Second Place:  Skip Parker and Joe Dowdell, 4 fish, 

                 10.45 pounds on top water baits. 

    Third Place:  Tom Weigand and Quentin Hopkins, 2 fish, 

     6.40 pounds on top water baits. 

                                  Fourth Place:  Tim Whitman and Sam Drake, 3 fish,  

                                                     5.65 pounds on top water baits. 

                                     Fifth Place: Earl Purcell and Vinest Matte, 3 fish, 

                                                 5.00 pounds on top water baits. 

                                       Big Fish:  Bernie Belville, 4.45 pounds on a worm. 

 
Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club 

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 

 


